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Haiti Outreach Ministry of Evangelism 

King’s Ridge Demonstrates Service 

The first week of September was a busy one for LUKE 101. King’s Ridge Christian School in 
Alpharetta, GA took a scout team to Haiti. Callan, Patrick, Olivia, and Ana Kate began working 
as soon as their plane landed. Bagging rice and beans for distribution at a church in Canan 
was the first of many activities that kept them busy during their short visit. The team taught 
two VBS programs, helped kick-off two new soccer teams in the communities of Bonnett and 
Canan, and visited with families and children. Callan gave a devotion to the church in Canan, 
challenging the congregation to multiply the Kingdom by serving their neighbors. The 
message was well received with lots of energy and graciousness. King’s Ridge is excited to 
announce they will be returning to Haiti in February and June! 
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Clean Water 

HOME purchases water through Foundation for 
Peace to be delivered to the aging home in Port au 
Prince. The HOME team visits there regularly to 
take food, love and the gospel. They are pictured 
here  with the Mayor of PAP who is trying to make 
new strides to improve the conditions and help 
the patients in the home. 

 

 

2 

 



 

Alix Provides Meds and a Smile 

Alix Valisaint visited a young girl from his Canan Kids 
Club who was in the hospital. Stephanie was 
diagnosed with anemia after fainting during kids club. 
She and her mother live alone and do their best to get 
work for food. Her anemia is a result of malnutrition. 
Alix was able to visit Stephanie and her mom at the 
hospital and HOME provided the funds for her 
treatment and medications. After five days, she was 
released from the hospital with a smile and a meal 
from Alix! HOME will continue to provide supplements to Stephanie. 
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Soccer Expands 

King’s Ridge had the pleasure of distributing cleats, shin guards, and socks  to the new teams 
in Bonnett and Canan. A big THANK YOU to our new supporters, the Reeves family!  
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First Day of School 

First and second graders Alexandra and Medeline were able to 
enroll in school for the first time thanks to a donation from Moses 
Kids Club. These little girls are so thankful for the opportunity to 
work for an education. Girl power! 

Prayers for Tania 

Fahina and Ribinson visited twelve year old Tania when she 
returned to the orphanage after a visit to Partners in Health 
Hospital in Mirbalais. Tania suffers from a heart condition that 
was recently diagnosed but not yet treated. Keep her in your 
prayers as the HOME team seeks the appropriate professionals 
able to treat her condition. 
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